
 

TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM: Aaron S. Reeves, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT: 2014 Utility Rates 
 
DATE: December 3, 2013 
  
 
BACKGROUND 
 
Representatives from Ehlers & Associates will be at the meeting present their 
recommendation for the 2014 utility rates and answer any Council questions.  If I 
receive the information from Ehlers in time I will include it in the Council packets 
this week.  If not the packets will be updated next week prior to the meeting. 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Staff recommends approving the 2014 utility rates as recommended by Ehlers & 
Associates. 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
Staff respectfully requests a motion approving the 2014 utility rates as 
recommended by Ehlers & Associates. 
 

           AR


